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SUPREME COURT’S SOCIAL MEDIA PRESENCE 
 
 
The Supreme Court is now publishing Court-related information via social media.  For the 
time being, the Court is using a Twitter account. 
 
The Twitter account username or “handle” is  @SCTasmania  which can be accessed via any 
Twitter account, or via www.twitter.com  

If you follow us on Twitter @SCTasmania you can expect regular updates with news and 

information from the Court.  This includes notification of:  

 significant judgments handed down, or significant sentencing comments 

 administrative announcements  

 new publications and speeches  

 Practice Directions 

 Circulars to Practitioners 

 Media releases  

The Court’s social media policy is published at :  
 

http://www.supremecourt.tas.gov.au/about_us/technology/social_media_policy 
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